
 
 

August 24, 2016 
Announcement 1211 

 

Nevada Medicaid Website Updated with New Design 

On August 23, 2016, the Nevada Medicaid website, www.medicaid.nv.gov, was updated with a new look and 

additional features that will assist providers in accessing useful content and resources while also easily navigating to 

the Electronic Verification System (EVS) and prior authorization tools.  Please see Web Announcement 1204 and 

Electronic Verification System (EVS) User Manual Chapter 1 to view the new features and navigation instructions. 

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_1204_20160812.pdf
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/NV_EVS_User_Manual_Ch1.pdf

